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Choose	your	Hero
	

There	 is	21	 character	 in	Overwatch,	 each	of	 them	with	 their	 own	strengths	and
weaknesses.	As	the	beginner	you	can’t	really	know	how	to	pick	a	right	one,	and
some	of	you	will	probably	chose	them	based	on	their	looks.
	

It	is	better	to	do	your	research	and	chose	the	best	character	for	you!
	

	

Firstly,	think	of	the	role	you	would	like	to	play.
	

•						Offensive	hero	–	for	persons	who	put	killing	ahead	of	everything

•						Defense	 hero	 –	 for	 persons	 who	 want	 to	 make	 strategies	 throughout	 the
game

•						Tank	–	for	those	of	you	who	want	to	stay	alive	and	fight	your	opponents

•						Support	player	–	 you	can	stay	out	of	 line	while	 still	 enjoying	 the	game	and
helping	your	team.

	



Beginning
	

You	have	chosen	your	hero,	and	now	what?	You	need	to	remember	that	you	need
to	start	simple.	Not	every	character	 is	good	 for	you	 to	start	–	some	of	 them	are
actually	really	difficult	to	manage.
	

We	recommend	you	starting	with	Soldier	76,	since	he	is	probably	the	best	one	to
begin	with.	You	can	also	chose	Reinhardt,	Mercy	or	Bastionare	good	choices.
	

You	will	 learn	different	tactics	soon	enough	and	try	with	a	different	character,	but
play	it	safe	at	the	beginning.

	



Team	structure
	

Team	work	 is	 very	 important	 part	 of	 this	 game!	You	 and	 your	 team	don’t	 really
stand	a	chance	if	everybody	is	on	their	own.	Let’s	say,	for	instance,	that	you	are	in
the	team	with	at	 least	2	more	people	and	all	of	 them	want	 to	play	support.	How
fast	would	you	lose?
	

Random	players	who	are	just	starting	with	the	game	will	probably	just	go	around
trying	to	kill	everyone.	That	way	you	won’t	get	a	good	chance	to	play	as	a	team,
plus	you	will	have	 to	play	something	you	perhaps	don’t	want	 to.	Now,	you	don’t
want	to	be	one	of	this	beginners!	Choose	your	path	wisely.

Recommended	 composition	 for	 your	 team	 is:	 one	 offense	 hero,	 two	 defense
heroes,	one	tank	and	one	support.	This	will	make	your	team	strong,	and	also	help
in	building	an	amazing	strategy.

	



Tips	&	Strategies
	

Killing	is	not	everything
If	you	 think	you	are	going	 to	win	with	no	strategy	and	 just	by	going	around	and
killing,	you	are	wrong.	In	this	game,	there	are	three	modes:
	

1.	 Control	 -	 both	 teams	 are	 trying	 to	 control	 zones	 for	 more	 than	 three
rounds

	

1.	 Point	Capture	–	one	team	must	be	offense	and	the	other	one	defense
	

1.	 Payload	 –	 while	 the	 one	 team	 attacks	 the	 mobile	 target,	 the	 other
defends	it

	

1.	 Whatever	you	do,	you	need	to	remember;	killing	will	not	make	you	win!
What	will	is	the	strategy.	We	suggest	you	try	to	keep	your	enemy	as	far
away	from	their	goal	as	you	can.

	

1.	 Positioning
	

The	Overwatch	isn’t	a	game	where	you	can	just	run	away	to	your	enemy	and
fight	with	him.	This	game	isn’t	 like	many	others	and	you	need	to	think	a	bit
more	about	positioning.	 In	this	game,	the	pace	is	slower	and	you	can’t	 just
whizz	 throughout	 the	arenas	so	easy.	You	can’t	 just	 find	your	way	out	and
run	away	without	any	damage.	That	 is	because	 this	game	 is	more	a	 tactic
and	less	run	and	gun.	So	we	advise	you	to	build	your	strategy!
	

	



Advanced	Strategies
	

Health,	shields	and	armour.
	

	

Even	 though	 this	 isn’t	 really	explained	by	Overwatch,	at	 least	not	as	one	of	 the
main	 things,	 this	 is	 very	 important.	What	 is	 important	 here	 is	 to	 understand	 the
basics	about	the	health	points.
	

Even	 though	shields	 regenerate,	health	and	armour	don’t.	What	 is	more,	having
armour	 helps	 you	 deal	 the	 damage.	 Use	 the	 armour	 against	 high-frequency
weapons,	not	against	single-shot	ones.
	



	

Fire	at	anything!
	

Do	not	wait	for	the	perfect	shot!	It	is	better	to	fire	in	the	general	direction.	This	isn’t
a	game	where	you	can	run	out	of	whatever	weapon	you	are	using,	so	fire	and	fire
and	fire!	You	will	have	greater	chances	this	way.
	

Ultimates
	

	

The	biggest	 tool	heroes	 in	 this	game	had	are	ultimate	attacks.	That	 is	why	you
should	not	use	them	in	small	actions.	When	you	are	playing	solo	just	hit	tab	button
if	you	want	to	see	statistics.	If	under	player	there	is	a	tick,	that	means	their	ult	is



ready.	Knowing	this	will	help	you	build	your	strategy.
	

Hidden	abilities
	

A	 lot	 of	 characters	 have	 hidden	 abilities.	 For	 instance,	 Mercy	 passively	 heals
herself	 when	 she	 is	 out	 of	 combat.	 This	 ability	 is	 over	 powered	 when	 she	 is
healing	her	team	mates.
	

Turret	healing
	

When	you	are	playing	with	Torbjorn	it	is	easy	for	you	to	be	next	to	the	turret	and
heal	him.	Also,	you	can	play	in	the	frontline	defense.	You	need	to	use	medkit	often
in	order	to	heal	turrets.
	

	

The	Medals
	

Remember	that	the	medals	rank	the	team,	not	only	you.	You	need	to	learn	how	to
play	 in	 team,	 because	 playing	 by	 yourself	 won’t	 get	 you	 anywhere.	 You	 might
think	that	they	rank	only	your	score,	but	the	medal	reflects	your	whole	team	and
your	performance	in	the	team.
	

Cooldowns
	

It	takes	a	less	time	than	you	might	think	to	be	able	to	cast	a	spell	again.	You	need



to	use	the	spells	as	much	as	you	can.	Remember	–	cooldowns	are	quick	for	every
character	 in	 the	game.	There	 is	no	 reason	 for	saving	your	spells	 for	 later,	since
they	are	going	to	cool	down	soon	enough.
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